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Dear Planning officer

Tischa Stossler <EEEG
08 April 2019 11:25

Committee meeting 11th April 2019 . Request for new information from Barrie
House Residents Group to be read out.
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We kindly ask the attached letter "To the planning committee 07 April 2019F" be read out at
the meeting. This new letter replaces the letter sent to you on the 31 March 2019. We kindly
ask the former letter be deleted to avoid confusion. The information is highly relevant,
contains new information and identifies incorrect information given at the last meeting. We
believe it’s inclusion is critical to the committee being able to make an objective decision.

We also attach the info referred to in this new letter i.e. a letter from the
Freeholder/Developer and evidence of the purpose of a meeting 06th Decemner 2017. We
do not require this to be read out; the purpose it to supply supporting information if needed.

We believe Councillor Cassarani will call you later today to discuss.

Thank you for your help with this matter.

Regards

Barrie House Residents Group



